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I find it extremely curious that the committee is asking for the same amount of money 

that they somehow mysteriously lost in an accounting error, 1.1 billon dollars  

Even if that we’re not true, then where are your studies that support increased 

funding for Max,for electric buses, for a new bridge connecting Portland to Vancouver 

serving mass transit especially when traffic is gridlocked between Vancouver and 

Portland already. 

 

No, No and No  


